
Newsletter Week 10, Term 1
April 11, 2024

Principal’s Message

Kia ora koutou,

I hope that you are all well.

The term is coming to a close, which means two weeks of no school, and for many of you an
opportunity to spend lots of time with your children. For our teachers, it’s a chance to recharge
and get organised for term two, so that our students get lots of awesome learning experiences.

Our curriculum focus for term two is science. We will be looking at the natural world, and
towards the end of the term, will be having a special Matariki celebration, including a whole
school hangi.

Just a reminder that reports will be available on Hero as of tomorrow afternoon. These are
followed up on Wednesday and Thursday of week one next term, with student, parent, teacher
interviews. These can be booked by scanning the QR code, or by visiting
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/ Enter the code wwnuw to book interviews for your
child/children.

Have an awesome school holiday everyone.

Nga mihi nui,
Chris King principal@tomarata.school.nz

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/
mailto:principal@tomarata.school.nz


What’s coming up?

Friday April 12th Sausage Sizzle @ lunchtime $2

Friday April 12th Whole School Assembly @ 1.45 everyone welcome

Friday April 12th Last day of term. Reports for parents on Hero.

Monday April 29th First day of term 2

Wednesday May 1st and
Thursday May 2nd

Student, parent, teacher conferences (2pm-5.30pm)

Fantastic kids doing fantastic things



Our students enjoying the mobile planetarium visit, and having some fun with bottle rockets.



Board Update

The Board of Trustees is next meeting on May 1st.

A Huge Thanks To Our Supporters


